THE SPORTS MUSEUM
March 22, 1989

Dear Mark:

on behalf of everyone here at The Sports Museum, 1 want to take the
opportunity to thank you for your efforts last Saturday night at the
orr and More Sports Party.

There's simply nc guestion in my mind that you helped to establish
the mood for the night; and in the midst of crowds and other
unexpected problems, you were able to improvise and make a success
out of a potentially difficult situation. For that, as well &S for
your cooperativeness and good humor, I extend my deepest gratitude.

when our next big event comes up, rest assured you'll be the first
one I call.

Cordially,
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Joe Dobrow
Public Relations Director



